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Transition Day 1st July 

 

A reminder that on Monday 1st July we will be holding transition interviews for incoming year 7. 

 

 

To facilitate this, students in current Year’s 7-10 will have a ‘Reading Day’. Students will be set 

independent work to complete at home on this day which will be shared with them on Show May 

Homework. This work is compulsory and must be completed on the day. 

 

Should you have any concerns regarding childcare for your son on this day, we will have space for a 

number of students to work here at school in a supervised environment. Please contact the Admin 

Team on 020 8714 3100 and we can arrange supervision for boys to complete the work at school. 

 

 

 

 

Barcelona Trip 

 

We took 29 y10 boys to explore the wonders of the city of Barcelona: the 

Sagrada Familia, las Ramblas, La Boqueria market, Arc de Triomf (see 

photo), the Bar¢a Stadium, the beach and the Park Guell. We also went 

for tapas and the boys made the most of every opportunity to interact with 

native Spanish people. It was a great trip  

 

 

 

Y13 Fine Art and Photography End of Course Exhibition 

Personal study and exam work on display in the exhibition corridor between reception and the café. 

Lauren Avery 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 10 Food Technology 

 

In pairs, they had to create a vegetarian dish from a range of ingredients – they were not given any 

recipes, just some basic ideas. 

The class did a great job, but these boys in particular need to be commended! To produce this level of 

dishes in an hour takes a lot of hard work. I have given them all lots of achievement points today. 
 

 
 

 

Aimhigher News 

 

Year 9 NCOP visit to Roehampton University, 18 June 2019  

  

Twenty-five Year 9 students had a thoroughly challenging (if 

sometimes wet) day in the beautiful setting of Roehampton 

University for their final Year 9 NCOP event of this academic year.  

  

NCOP—the National Collaborative Outreach Programme—works 

with students in Years 9 to 13 and has the key aim of reducing the 

gap in higher education participation between the most and least 

represented groups.  

  

This aim was admirably served at Roehampton with an outstanding 

session on the importance of a growth mindset from Revolution 

Hive, as well as a fascinating activity emphasising the 

interconnectedness of our environment from Growhampton, a student-led project at the university.  

  

Our tour of the beautiful grounds (and our meeting with the Growhampton chickens) was dampened by 

the rain, but it gave our lads ample opportunity to see what a working university looks and feels like, 

and to ask the excellent student ambassadors questions about the realities of life away from home.  

  

I’d like to thank our lads for helping make the day so beneficial for all of us, and Sarah Sheppard for 

her help and good humour throughout the day.  

  

Stephen Black  

 

 

Debate Higher Event at Goldsmiths, 18 June 2019 

 

The boys were preparing for their final debate coming up at the 

Houses of Parliament. They were looking at fake news and how 

to spot a reliable source for use in their arguments.  

 

Thank you to Dior and Katie for accompanying them.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

UCAS Preparation Day for year 12, 18 June 2019  

 

We had a wonderful day at Sussex University with 54 Year 12 

students. The day was to help them think about choosing 

their university courses and to help them with their personal 

statements. They also enjoyed a tour of the campus and a 

free lunch. Thank you Ben, Mano and Freddie for coming with 

me.  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates: 

 

Friday 21st June – Teach First Futures Video 

Tuesday 25th June – Inbound visit from Churchill College, Cambridge 

Thursday 27th June – Careers with Animals day 

2nd July – NCOP video 

4th July – Debate Higher Final 

9th July – Year 10 Creative Futures Day  

 

 

 

Year 7 & Year 8 Reward Trip- Chessington World of Adventures 

 

 

On Friday 14th June 2019, 60 year 7 & year 8 students were invited to Chessington World of 

Adventures as a rewards trip. Year 8 students were selected because they have demonstrated an 

excellent attitude to learning across all of their subject areas within this academic year. Year 7 

students were selected by their tutors as a reward for being presented with tutee of the week 

throughout the year. All students have a fantastic day, enjoying the rides, seeing the wildlife at the 

aquarium and even going on safari. Only a few images to share of the day, as the boys were off having 

a brilliant time. 

 

A big thank you to all the staff whom attended the rewards trip (Mr Lambert, Mr Cutress, Ms Sheppard 

and Mr Foster). This trip couldn’t be possible without your support. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Carshalton Boys Sports College 
Winchcombe Road,  

Carshalton, Surrey, SM5 1RW 
Principal: Mr Simon Barber 

Roll: 1400 with 200 in the 6th Form 
 

                           “A good school… maintaining a culture of ambition” (April 2017)  

Teaching Assistants/Learning Support Assistants 
36 hours a week (worked between 8am-4pm), Term Time+1 

APT&C Scale 1c/3, Points 2- 6 £17,499 - £18,794 
APT&C Scale 4, Points 7-10 £19,132 - £20,184 

New appointments with no previous school experience will commence on the lowest point 

September 2019 
 

We are looking to appoint four enthusiastic and dedicated individuals to support pupils; one 
in each core subject (English, Maths and Science) and an “all-rounder” (please state your 
preference on your application form).  Reporting to the SENCo your role will be to provide 
support, either in-class, 1:1 tuition, or to small groups of students with varying abilities. You 
will be encouraging and supporting individual pupils to reach their full potential, whilst 
demonstrating a creative and determined attitude that will help motivate students.  
 
This role would suit experienced TA’s or a graduate who wishes to gain in-school experience 
prior to undertaking teacher training, as well as those who would like to pursue a career as 
a Teaching Assistant (L2 Teaching Assistant Training Course will be provided).  
 
Visits to the school are actively encouraged, as are initial discussions with Paul Farr, Assistant 
Principal and SENCo, which can be arranged by contacting the school. 
  
If you wish to apply for the post, please download the application form from the school 
website www.carshaltonboys.org 
 

CBSC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 
expects all staff to share this commitment.  All successful candidates will be required to 

undertake a criminal check via the DBS before they can be appointed 

 

Closing Date for Applications: 10am, Thursday 4th July 2019 
 

Interviews will be held: w/c 8th July 2019 
 

We recommend early applications as the school reserves the right to close the advert prior to the 
stated deadline date 

       

 

http://www.carshaltonboys.org/

